
The Quinquennial Review Report (2018–2023) of ICAR-NIAP was formally submitted to Dr. M. L. Jat, 

Secretary, DARE & Director General, ICAR, on 15th September 2025 at the ICAR Board Room, NASC 

Complex, New Delhi. 

 

Dr. Mruthyunjaya, Chairman of the Fifth Quinquennial Review Team, presented the report in the 

presence of senior dignitaries, including Dr. J. K. Jena (DDG, Agricultural Education), Dr. A. S. Yadav 

(ADG, EQA&R), Dr. P. S. Birthal (Director, ICAR-NIAP), Dr. Shiv Kumar (Head, Division of Agricultural 

Markets and Trade), and Dr. Khem Chand (Principal Scientist & Member Secretary, QRT). 

 

The report highlights key findings, commendable practices, and actionable recommendations to 

strengthen the Institute's academic culture and drive continuous improvement. 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 


